
Library Director’s Report July 2024 
 

June Statistics 
 

 June 2024 June 2023  

Circulation 5,747 6,221 

 

-8% 

Electronic 

Materials 

1,200 781 54% 

New Patrons 98 113 -13% 

Computer Users 220 214 3% 

Wireless Use 291   

Website Pageviews 35,718   

  

New Materials Added: 

• Adult Books: 91 

• Magazines: 13 

• DVDs: 5 

• YA Books: 49 

• Children’s Books: 66 

June Activities:  
 

At least 1,739 people participated in June’s programming. This number does 
not include the full attendance for the opening and closing parties of the 

summer reading program, estimated to be around 1,200 people in total. 
 
Summer Reading: 

 

• 865 people registered for the Summer Reading Challenge. 

• Participants submitted 1,712 reading logs/tickets for a chance to win a 

prize basket. 

• 17 prize baskets designed for all ages were available to win in the 

challenge. 

• Approximately 92 new library cards were issued or renewed due to the 

program. 

• Patrons saved $53,559 by checking out material in June, significantly 

above the monthly average of $39,361. 

Congratulations to Julie Hoy, April Gatliff, and Megan Wood for a successful 
summer reading program. Special thanks to April and Megan for taking on 
the challenge at the last minute and doing a fantastic job! 

 
 

 
 

 



Meeting Room Update:  
 

We are getting a new floor for our meeting room, which will be installed from 
August 12 to 14. The work will be done in the morning to avoid disrupting 

library operations. A big thank you to the Friends of the Library for funding 
this project. 
 

Labor Day:  
 

The library will be closed on Monday, September 2, in honor of Labor Day. 
 
Vacation:  

 
I will be on vacation from September 3 to 16. Assistant Director Julie Hoy will 

be available for assistance during my absence. 
 
 


